
 
 
 

 
 

 
February 9, 2015 

 
 
 
Mr. Bradley Livingston 
Montana Department of Military Affairs 
  Disaster and Emergency Services Division 
P.O. Box 4789 
Helena, Mt  59624 
 
Dear Mr. Livingston:  
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of the Governor of Montana’s letter dated January 23, 2015, to 
Chairman Stephen G. Burns regarding your appointment as the new State Liaison Officer for 
official interface between the State of Montana and the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission. 
 
We look forward to working with you. 
 
     Sincerely, 
      
     /RA/ 
 

Annette L. Vietti-Cook 
 

 
 
 


